



E: office@bexhillacademy.org
W: www.bexhillacademy.org

Heidi Brown, CEO Attwood Academies Trust Vicky Norris-Wright, Associate Principal

14 December 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

YEAR 9 PARENTS EVENING – THURSDAY, 10 JANUARY 2019

Bexhill Academy warmly invites you to attend the <u>Year 9 Subject Consultation Evening</u> on **Thursday, 10 January 2019 from 4.00pm to 7.30pm**.

You will have the opportunity to make a short but informative appointment with your child's individual teachers across the curriculum. You will have the opportunity to discuss your child's attainment/progress and their engagement in both lessons and homework.

From Thursday, 3 January onwards, Tutors will be giving Year 9 their appointment cards. The cards will have the subjects clearly displayed (including the new GCSE option subjects just started in September and the AEN department – should you wish to make an appointment with the SENCo).

Parental support is vital for successful outcomes and I trust you will be discussing with your child the 'time frame/slots' that you are available on the night, so that they can make the '5 minute' appointments on your behalf. If you are unable to attend, please do contact the appropriate Pastoral Manager.

Pastoral Managers will also be attending the evening for general enquiries on a 'no appointment' basis.

We really look forward to seeing as many parents as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Gordon Assistant Principal



